
Gwynedd Mercy Academy High School

Dear Parent/Guardian,

This is a reminder that your child who is entering 11th grade in the fall is required to have a physical examination. This examination is required by Pennsylvania School Health Law. It is considered an obligation by the Gwynedd Mercy Academy High School, meaning that failure to fulfill this requirement may result in denial of participation in after school activities and field trips. This examination is due in the health suite by October 15, 2023.

Any exam completed after June 1, 2022 is acceptable. If your child plays sports and had an exam for PIAA, a copy of that exam is also acceptable (Please attach an updated copy of your child’s immunizations to the PIAA form). The athletic department does not send physical forms to the nurse; it is your child’s responsibility to bring a copy to the health suite.

Please visit www.gmahs.org for the links for the forms and for the Family ID for sports as well.
Don’t forget to include an updated copy of your child’s immunization record.
If you have already submitted this form, please disregard this notice.
Thank you for your attention to this requirement. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the health suite.

Sincerely, 

 School Nurse
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